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September 2015
	24 HOUR ATTENDANCE NUMBER: 306-922-6446 or email/text address: VKattendance@srsd119.ca
Please Call, TEXT, OR EMAIL to Report all Absences
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Meet the Staff
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First Day of FALL
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Please take note of our new email address, VKattendance@srsd119.ca, to inform the school of a student absence.
NEW!!!!  Canteen Menu
*Prices and availability are subject to change without notice*

Pizza: Pepperoni & Cheese
$2.50/slice

(Hawaiian and all meat served on Fridays only)

Chicken Wraps
$3.00
Sandwiches: Egg salad & Chicken salad
$3.00

Salads: Taco, Caesar, Pasta, and veggies & dip
$3.00
· Because they are perishable, wraps, sandwiches, and salads are ordered on Mondays and Wednesdays in small quantities.  Please have an alternate choice, as they are only available on a first come first serve basis.
Corn dogs
$1.50

Pizza Pops/Mini Pizzas: Pepperoni and cheese
$2.00
Breadsticks & cheese, granola bars & popcorn
.50¢

Crispers
$1.50

Individual packages of goldfish crackers
$1.00
Cherry nibs
.25¢

Flavoured water
$1.50

White/Chocolate milk
$1.25
Juice


boxes
$1.25

cans: apple & orange
$1.50

Desserts: 2 cookies, rice crispy square, wagon wheel, pudding (chocolate & vanilla), canned fruit (peaches & oranges), applesauce, frozen yogurt tubes
$1.00
SEASONAL ITEMS MAY BE AVAILABLE FOR .50¢-$1.00 (i.e. Easter eggs)

**SENDING A NOTE WITH YOUNGER KIDS IS ALWAYS HELPFUL!
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You can now text in your attendance!!! Just enter vkattendance@srsd119.ca where you would normally add a phone number, create a message then send!  Please always remember to let us know your students full name.
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Important information about SRPSD transportation
ALL English and/or French Immersion students who will ride any of our busses to and from École Vickers Public School must register for transportation.
Please click on this link https://www3.srsd119.ca/busgarage/transport/request.php to register your child(ren) for transportation as soon as possible.  Reminder: choose the correct program, English or French Immersion, in the school drop-down menu.
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Parents dropping off and picking up students:
Parents, please refrain from parking or dropping off your child(ren) in the clearly marked bus zones on Bradbury Drive and Olive Diefenbaker Drive.  You may drop off or pick-up your children on the opposite sides of these streets.

Please also be careful when entering and exiting the Crescent Acres Community Club parking lot as our students are trying to safely board their busses.
Welcome back to another year at École Vickers Public School.

On Tuesday, September 15, the staff invites parents to stop in for a coffee.  Staff will be available from

8 a.m. to 8:45 a.m. to say hi.

Letter of Fair Notice: http://www.srsd119.ca/parentinformationfiles/SafeSchoolsfiles/LetterFairNotice2015.pdf
Kindergarten registration for the 2015/2016 school year: We continue to accept registrations for both the English and French Immersion kindergarten classes.  Please contact us at 306‑922‑6446 for further information.

SRPSD Proudly Announces New Websites…that showcase our commitment to student achievement and reflect the culture of excellence in our schools!

Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division recently implemented newly designed webpages for our schools. Features of our new mobile friendly sites include standard quick links to bus updates and contact information, current handbook, newsletters, staff lists and familiar icons for quick recognition. We now have social media feeds displayed, and the ability to sign up to receive Google calendar updates or receive news via email. Please check it out at the same location as always, https://vk.srsd119.ca/
Just a reminder to all Vickers’ families to please phone 306‑922‑6446 or text/email VKattendance@srsd119.ca all absences in to the office.  This will eliminate unnecessary phone calls home.
Dear Parents/Guardians:

LETTER OF FAIR NOTICE
The Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division Board (SRPSD) is committed to providing safe learning environments for all students, staff, school visitors and community members. We believe that by working together with students, their families, and the community we can support young people to be healthy and happy.

Our principals, vice-principals and school social workers have received Level One and/or Two training in Violence Threat/Risk Assessment (VTRA). This training will lead to the development of a community protocol to help principals protect students from potential threats to safety or serious harm. The protocol helps schools respond quickly to threatening incidents.

The Prince Albert Community VTRA Protocol outlines how schools will respond to threatening or worrisome behavior. Principals will convene a School Threat Assessment Team which typically will include the principal/vice-principal, a school counselor, and a police officer. Depending on the severity of the potential threat, principals may also consult with the Superintendent of Schools and call in members of the Community Threat Assessment Team. This Community Team may include representatives of community agencies such as local Police, Mental Health and Addiction Services, or Child and Family Services.

Parents and Guardians will be notified as soon as possible in the Stage I-VTRA process. If parents/guardians cannot be reached or if they choose not to provide consent, the threat assessment may still proceed. Personal information shared throughout this process will respect and balance each individual’s right to privacy with the need to ensure the safety of all.

This letter is to serve fair notice that SRPSD will take decisive action when a serious threat has been made. Our goal, as always, is to ensure student safety in a caring learning environment.

Sincerely,

John Schultz
Superintendent of Schools
Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division
Stay connected!
Scan the QR code or text 

(226)773-2364 with the message @vpsc and follow the sign up directions.  

The school will text you important reminders and messages throughout the 2015/16 school year.

· If you signed up to our school REMIND last year, there is no need to do so again.
Principal – Dr. D. Sander


Vice-Principal – Mrs. C. Cey


Vice-Principal – Mme K. Cantin





Web address: � HYPERLINK "https://vk.srsd119.ca/" �https://vk.srsd119.ca/�








Phone 306-922-6446


Fax     306-764-1766





2800 Bradbury Drive


Prince Albert, SK


S6V 7K8








